Safety item on pre 1982 bolt action rifles

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 3/7/2002 1:38:46 時間 Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick, This is a safety modification program that is veluntary. 3/7/2002 1:38:46 円M

This is designed to remind people of the existence of the bolt-lock feature and to offer customers the opportunity to modernize products.

You would need to pay for shipping the rifle to the factors or Remington Authorized Repair Center. You can find complete instructions regarding this program from the front page of our website or through the link below:

http://www.remington.com/safety_modification_pregram/remington_safety.htm

Customer (Paul Fitzpatrick)
Customer Service,
will you pay for the shipping of the riffle?

3/7/2002 **11**:24:20 AM

Paul Fitzpateick

